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Belmonte, Juan

From: Maryjane Genestra <mjgenestra@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 1:33 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Proposed Energy Plan

I hope this message reaches you! 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 

From: Maryjane Genestra <mjgenestra@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 1:20:20 PM 
To: emp.comments@bpu.nj.gov <emp.comments@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Energy Plan  
  
 
Dear Members of the Board of Public Utilities, 
 
Now is the time to turn New Jersey around and resume our place as a leader in environmental issues. During the last 
administration, the BPU stalled the federal funding of wind turbine development, among other short sighted 
environmental actions, and now we are behind.  It is up to each of you to aggressively pursue a clean, green energy plan—
a plan for which history will thank you. 
 
There must be an immediate moratorium on the development and application of fossil fuel projects—across the board. I 
know it’s big money involved.  We are at the crossroads where we can develop a strong plan and reach the goals required. 
We are all responsible for the health of future generations now. 
 
Do your best for the people of the state of New Jersey. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mrs. Maryjane Genestra 
62 Cedar Drive  
Cape May Court House, NJ 08210 
Sent from my iPad 


